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NOTICE OF WORK 
 
Low Level Aircraft Flight – Jackfish Lake Road Area: August 1, 2013 

The Site C Clean Energy Project is currently undergoing a cooperative environmental 
assessment by the Canadian Environmental Assessment Agency and the B.C. Environmental 
Assessment Office, which includes a Joint Review Panel process. BC Hydro filed its 
Environmental Impact Statement (EIS) in January 2013 as part of this process. BC Hydro is 
continuing to conduct environmental and engineering field studies on and around the Peace 
River between the Williston Reservoir and the Alberta border to inform detailed project planning. 
 
BC Hydro is conducting a low level aircraft flight on the south bank of the Peace River, around 
the Jackfish Lake Road area, between the Peace River and Chetwynd, and in the area of the 
transmission corridor right-of-way. The survey will involve using a low-flying aircraft that will fly 
slowly over the area to collect LiDAR data. The survey will take place on August 1 between the 
hours of 7:00 a.m. and 7:00 p.m.  
 
Information compiled from the flight will be used in furthering detailed engineering designs for 
road upgrades.  
 
BC Hydro will be notifying local and regional 
governments in the area directly impacted by 
the aircraft.  
 
Field study updates are available at 
www.bchydro.com/sitec and in the 
Community Consultation offices in Fort St. John 
and Hudson’s Hope. 
 
For further information, please contact: 
Kate O’Neil, Community Relations 
Site C Clean Energy Project 
Community Consultation Office 
Fort St. John 
Office: 250-785-3415   Cell: 250-793-5416 
 
 

Notice of Low Level Aircraft Flight 
August 1, 2013 

 
 BC Hydro is conducting a low level 

aircraft flight over the Jackfish Lake 
Road area. 

 
 The study involves the use of a low-flying 

aircraft flying slowly over the Jackfish 
Lake Road area, on the south bank of 
the Peace River. 

 
 BC Hydro will be notifying local and 

regional governments in the area directly 
impacted by the aircraft. 


